
Shire Oak Primary (CE) Annual Parents’ Survey, 2016 

Why do we need a Parents’ Survey? 

 

At Shire Oak Primary School we work very hard to make sure that we give your children the best possible education. 
However there is always room for improvement and we are keen to get feedback from parents on how we can continue 
to improve. 

Please take a few minutes to answer the following questions and then hand the completed questionnaire either to your 
child’s class teacher or to the office by Friday 20th May. 

Once we have analysed the questionnaires the results will be included in a school newsletter.  The results will be 
important in writing our School Development Plan for the coming year. 

I will read all the comments made as part of this analysis but the Survey is not designed to pick up things about 
individual children so if you want to discuss issues relating to your child please feel free to make an appointment to see 
me or the class teacher. I would also be happy to discuss general issues raised by the survey. 

Many thanks for your cooperation. 

 

Jane Astrid Devane (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Please read the statements and tick the box 

that most closely reflects your view.  

Strongly 

agree 

Agree Neither 

agree nor 

disagree 

Disagree Strongly 

disagree 

Comment 

1. My child likes school       

2. My child is making good progress at 
school 

      

3. Teaching at school is good       

4. My child gets the right amount of work 
to do at home. 

      

5.  My child is well cared for at school.       

6.  School expects my child to work hard 
and achieve his or her best. 

      

7.  School is helping my child to become a 
good citizen. 

      

8. School provides well for my child’s 
spiritual and moral development. 

      

9.  All children are valued and treated 
equally irrespective of race, religion, 
culture, gender, ability and disability. 

      

10. School keeps me well informed about 
my child’s progress. 

      

11. I know what areas my child needs to 
improve on. 

      

12.  I understand how to help my child 
improve in these areas. 

      

13.  Termly progress reports give me a 
good understanding of my child’s 
progress. (Y1-6 only. Reception Class 
have on-going Learning Journey books.) 

      

14.  Behaviour in school is good.       

15.  The school is well led and managed.        



16. I feel welcome in school.       

17. I know who to talk to if I have a 
question or problem. 

      

18. Parents/Class assemblies offer a good 
opportunity for me to come into school. 

      

19. I think this is a good school.       

20. Shire Oak is well thought of in the local 
community 

      

 

21. We want to ensure that children and parents can 
access all the areas of school that they need to get 
to, consistent with the safety and security of children 
and staff. Have you or your child had any 
difficulties with access to school? (e.g. steps, heavy 
doors, etc) 
 

YES / NO  If so please give details  

22. Does your child attend any after school clubs? 
 
 

YES / NO  Please indicate any barriers to this (tick all that apply): 

__ cost 

__ don’t know what is available 

__ not interested 

__too busy 

__ other (please specify) 

 

23. What has been the best thing about school 
over the past year? 

 



24. What one thing would you most like to see 
changed over the coming year? 

 

25. If you would like to add further comments 
on any aspect of the school please write 
them here. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. 

Please return to your child’s class teacher or the school office no later than Friday, 20th May 2016. 

Number of children 

represented by this form 

1 child  

2 children  

3 children  

4 children  


